
Monday Night Track League

Please be aware that the closing date for entry is the Tuesday before the next 
event.  For the purpose of a refund the cut off point is midnight on the 
Tuesday.  

If the league is struggling for entries, we may move the closing date so we can 
remind riders to enter.  Please note that we need a minimum of 65 riders to 
break even!

Entry is via the BC online system.

Late entries must be done manually and therefore is very time consuming.  
This will only be used in situations where the online system is not available. 
Payment is also via the BC online system

We have card facilities for entries if the online system is not available.  This is 
payable on the night.

Outstanding payments promised to be paid by the following week, need to be 
honored.  Once 2 events are owed, your entry will be rejected until payment 
has been made.

Riders withdrawing after the closing date or failing to start shall not be eligible 
for a refund. Refunds are in the terms of the event on the BC website.  The 
refund policy is at the discretion of the organiser. 

If you require a refund, please email the organiser before the Tuesday 
midnight cut off point.  Your entry will be moved forward to the next event you
wish to ride. 
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Rider groups

Neither British Cycling nor the organiser will enter into any correspondence 
regarding race or group selections, other than to make an assessment of the 
rider’s ability, if the rider is not known to the organiser.

The rider groups are at the discretion of the organiser when possible, riders 
will be placed in the most appropriate group based on the available 
information to support their performance. This is not always possible due to a 
variation in both numbers and abilities.

The way the groups are filled is from the top group down.

If there is an event where the top group is oversubscribed, the organiser will 
select riders to be moved to the next group down, if on the night after signing 
on closes, there is a space made available by a DNS rider, then those riders that
have been moved down will be given the opportunity to move back up. If the 
numbers do not allow all the riders to move back up, the organisers will decide
which rider or riders return to the higher group. This decision is final.

Points system for the endurance riders will remain the same, where the points 
are loaded towards the top group, this encourages the riders to progress 
through the groups which means the fastest, most consistent, best rider wins 
the league overall.

The points system for the sprinters is under review, it will reflect a points 
system that rewards for wins, rather than gaining points for a 3rd place in a 
match sprint with only 3 riders in the sprint.
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